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Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

South Bruce Expansion - CIP Proposals 
EB-2016-0137 /0138/0139 - EPCOR Correspondence 

OSLER 

Richard King 
Direct Dial: 416.862.6626 
rking@osler.com 
Our Matter Number: 1178636 

EPCOR Southern Bruce Gas Inc. ("EPCOR") is in receipt of the letter from Union Gas' 
counsel dated October 25 , 2017. EPCOR disagrees with the statements made in the letter, 
and in particular the assertion that volume had consistently been referred to as meaning 
consumption throughout the Board process to date. Further, EPCOR does not believe that 
the differences between each party' s CIP proposal should be debated through these types 
of unsolicited letters to the Board. As EPCOR stated previously in its letter dated 
October 20, 2017, it is willing to provide the Board with any additional information that 
the Board may require regarding consumption numbers. , · 

c: Brit Tan and Bruce Brandell (EPCOR) 
Karen Hockin and Mark Kitchen (Union) 
Charles Keizer (Torys) 
Intervenors in EB-2016-0137/0138/0139 
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